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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 

       N  O  T  I  C  E 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to all members of the Governing Council, State Secretaries, Special Invitees and 

Advisors of AIBPARC that the proposed meeting of the Governing Council at Hyderabad on 30th March, 

2020 has been postponed under compelling circumstances. Inconvenience in this regard is earnestly 

regretted since the circumstances are beyond our control.  

 

Before taking this decision, opinions of different office bearers and GC members have been assessed; the 

notifications issued by various state governments and Union Government have been taken into 

cognizance and above all the views of the host committee (AIBPARC, TS & AP State Unit) have been 

taken into confidence.  This is difficult to predict right now at what point of time the meeting will be 

reconvened. Members are assured that organizational activities will be continued and leaders at different 

places of the country will be consulted at regular intervals to take decisions at the proper moment.  

 

We convey our sympathy to all our Hyderabad-based leaders, activists, veterans and members of the state 

committee for the tremendous labour employed by them for making the proposed GC meeting a 

memorable one. We only assure them that no sacrifice goes unnoticed and at the time of calling the 

meeting in the next occasion, their request will be kept in mind.   

 

As all our leaders and members are senior and super senior citizens, we urge upon them to follow 

directives of different governments and try to remain safe and secured with all the members of their 

families. We convey our good wishes to all concerned and pray for their good health and well being.  
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